BIDDERS’ QUESTION FORM

It you have a question regarding the New York State LBDC’s RFP for Professional Auditing
Services, please complete this form and FAX it to Geralyn Ruhle at (518) 455-7689. Questions
should be clearly written and as specific as possible. Questions must be received prior to the

deadline for inquiries (June 30, 2014). Please confirm receipt of your question/inquiry by
contacting Geralyn Ruhle at (518) 455-7602.

INQUIRY DEADLINE: June 30, 2014
Bid Opening: July 31, 2014, 1:00 P.M.

Description:

Professional Auditing Services

Company Name:

Contact Name:

Telephone Number:

FAX Number:

Question:

Response Date: Addendum Issued:
O YES O NO

ATTACHMENT #10



